
We have been residents of Stowe, Vermont since 1972. We live in the Lower Village 

along Route 100 and have been subject to increasing levels of noise from trucks, 

motorcycles, and automobiles, especially over the last 10 years due to increased growth  

in our town and the construction activities that accompany it. 

 

We enjoy living in an historic village but the amount of excessive transportation noise 

has made living here less enjoyable for us. 

 

We support increased regulation of transportation noise in Vermont under the proposed 

Senate Bill 66. It is important to keep Vermont’s historic towns and villages livable in 

order to protect their residential character yet continue to attract the visitors 

who fuel our economy. 

 


